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Eve O'Sullivan

Subject: S0012-03 DAS Technical Amendment Request - Port of Waterford Company

 

From: Lorraine Walsh <Lorraine.Walsh@housing.gov.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday 5 May 2020 08:55 
To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie> 
Cc: Jean Gregg <Jean.Gregg@housing.gov.ie>; Michele Sheridan <Michele.Sheridan@housing.gov.ie> 
Subject: FW: S0012-03 DAS Technical Amendment Request - Port of Waterford Company 
 
Dear Sirs  
 
This Department has no objection/comment to make on the Technical Amendment Request of Port of Waterford 
Company.  
 
Kind regards 

 
—— 
Lorraine Walsh  
Marine Planning, Policy and Development  
—— 
An Roinn Tithíochta, Pleanála agus Rialtais Áitiúil 
Department of Housing, Planning and Local Government 
 
Bóthair an Bhaile Nua, Loch Garman, Y35 AP90 
Newtown Road, Wexford, Y35 AP90 
—— 
T +353 53 911 7373 
www.tithiocht.gov.ie 
www.housing.gov.ie  
—— 
 
 

From: Licensing Staff [mailto:licensing@epa.ie]  
Sent: 13 March 2020 13:50 
To: Fem.Dau <Fem.Dau@chg.gov.ie>; foreshore <foreshore@housing.gov.ie>; foreshore@agriculture.gov.ie; 
orlaigh.quinn@dbei.gov.ie; planning@fisheriesireland.ie; CorporateSupport.Unit@DCCAE.gov.ie; mso@dttas.ie; 
elaine.mcgoff@antaisce.org 
Subject: S0012-03 DAS Technical Amendment Request - Port of Waterford Company 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Re: Notice in accordance with Section 5(4) of the Dumping at Sea Act 1996 as amended regarding an Amendment to a 
Dumping at Sea Permit Reg No S0012-03 in the name of Port of Waterford Company for Port of Waterford. 
 
I wish to inform you that the Agency received an amendment application from Port of Waterford Company, under 
Section 5(4) of the Dumping at Sea Act 1996 as amended, to their existing Permit Reg No S0012-03. The amendment 
application and associated documents are available to view on the Agency’s website at this location 
http://www.epa.ie/terminalfour/DaS/index.jsp 
 
The Agency will have regard to any comments made in accordance with the Act and will write, in due course, to each 
person who makes such a comment, to advise them of the Agency’s decision on the amendment.  
 
In accordance with Section 5(4) of the Dumping at Sea Act 1996 as amended, the Agency may after consultation with 
specified bodies amend a permit under this section. 
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Regards 
Environmental Licensing Programme 
Office of Environmental Sustainability 
Email: licensing@epa.ie  

 
 
 

********************************************************************** 
Is faoi rún agus chun úsáide an té nó an aonán atá luaite leis, a sheoltar an ríomhphost seo agus aon comhad atá 
nasctha leis. Má bhfuair tú an ríomhphost seo trí earráid, déan teagmháil le bhainisteoir an chórais. 

Deimhnítear leis an bhfo-nóta seo freisin go bhfuil an teachtaireacht ríomhphoist seo scuabtha le bogearraí 
frithvíorais chun víorais ríomhaire a aimsiú. 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity 
to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager. 

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been swept by anti-virus software for the presence of 
computer viruses. 
********************************************************************** 
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